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Kevin E. Donahue

From: Hilbert, Hans <Hilbert.Hans@danecounty.gov>

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 2:23 PM

To: Rasmussen, Chad

Cc: Kevin E. Donahue

Subject: RE: 2023159 LabCorp: Airport Height Limit Variance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

*** [EXTERNAL] This message comes from an external organization. Exercise caution when opening 

attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. *** 

Thanks Chad, 

 

At this �me I don’t need anything further.  I haven’t actually received an official variance applica�on for the project yet, 

but when I do I will provide it to DCRA for any addi�onal review or comment that may be needed, but I suspect it will be 

for what was already requested and the response you sent will suffice. 

 

Hans 

 

From: Rasmussen, Chad <Rasmussen.Chad@msnairport.com>  

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2024 02:14 PM 

To: Hilbert, Hans <Hilbert.Hans@danecounty.gov> 

Subject: FW: 2023159 LabCorp: Airport Height Limit Variance 

 

Good a9ernoon sir.  

 

Just following up with you on this. As previously men�oned, the airport does not oppose the variance request. I am just 

checking to verify that you do not need anything further from the airport on this. Correct? 

 

 

Chad Rasmussen, C.M. 

Director of Operations and Public Safety 

Dane County Regional Airport 
4000 International Ln. 
Madison, WI 53704 
t: 608-246-3392 
m: 608-235-6417 

msnairport.com  

 

  

This message is confidential. It may also be privileged or otherwise protected by work product immunity 
or other legal rules. If you have received it by mistake, please let us know by e-mail reply and delete it 
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from your system; you may not copy this message or disclose its contents to anyone. Please send us by 
fax any message containing deadlines as incoming e-mails are not screened for response deadlines. 
The integrity and security of this message cannot be guaranteed on the Internet. 

 

 

 


